1. Home

Mission Station Newsletter - January 26, 2018

By Mission Station January 26, 2018 | 3:13 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

Happy belated New Year to all. For those of you who made New Year resolutions, I hope you are still honoring it. With this New Year upon us many of us set goals to accomplish for the year. One of our goals at Mission Station is to reduce property crimes and car break in's. This will be a big challenge for both the police department and the community.

To accomplish this goal we all need to start from the beginning. We all need to remember to "PARK SMART."

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Seeking Public's Assistance in Locating and Identifying Suspect in Aggravated Assault of a Cognitively Impaired Person 24-073

July 16, 2024 | 6:43 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Makes Arrest in Serial Vandalism Case Involving Autonomous Vehicles 24-072

July 11, 2024 | 10:23 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigates Mission District Homicide 24-071

July 11, 2024 | 10:03 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Investigators Develop Leads to Identify Suspects Involved in a Series of Home Invasions throughout San Francisco 24-070

July 10, 2024 | 10:22 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release